Mark A. Kilkenny

8307 Wateka Houston, Texas 77074 mkilkenny56gmail.com

July 19,2018

City of Houston, Department of Public Works
To Whom it May Concern

Re: Fondren Southwest, Northfield Sections 7 & 8

To Whom it May Concern:

At the time of initial development by Charter Associates, I was Vice President of TMC Funding, Inc., (The
Mischer Corporation) who was the managing partner of Charter Associates and also the Project Director
for the development of Northfield, Sections 7 & 8.

While portions of the adjacent sections of Northfield were completed and accepted by the City of Houston,
the underground utilities (water, sewer and storm sewer) within Sections 7 & 8 were never completed or

presented to the city for acceptance or maintenance where streets were not paved.

The undeveloped and unpaved but platted areas were subsequently sold/auctioned to third party
investors and Charter Associates, and its partners, no longer exist as to the best of my knowledge.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Kilkenny




